Eagle's View Newsletter Committed to Success!



Week of September 13th, 2021

Principal's Message

Thanks for your continued commitment to your student(s) education! Our students will benefit from the "village" support! #EaglesAlwaysSOAR!

- Mr. Florance, Principal

Weekly Announcements

- ❖ We will be out of school on Friday, September 17th for a staff development day. There will be no school for students. Our afterschool program will not operate on this workday. We do plan to work with 'Growing the Distance' on the future workdays to offer day opportunities for students enrolled in the program.
- ❖ We will have a School Board meeting this Thursday, September 16th. We have postponed the past couple of meetings, but will meet this week. Please be on the lookout for the zoom link later this week.

Updates and Reminders

- Our PTSO is holding elections for the 2021-22 Executive Board. If you are a current PTSO member and interested in serving in any capacity, please complete the following link. This includes positions for President, Vice President, Secretary, and Treasurer. If you are not interested in a position but are willing to help in some capacity, please use the link as well! We will share the ballot with next week's newsletter, along with a voting link that gives brief descriptions of those running.
- Attached is the menu for lunch and breakfast for the month of September.
- Arrival time is 7:30am and dismissal time is 2:20pm. Please bring your students as close to those times as possible to avoid traffic back-ups.
- Parents/Guardian, please remember that the teacher is the primary point of contact for concerns. We are using Classroom Dojo as the school-wide communication, so please utilize this platform to communicate with teachers.

- This week our transportation team will be 'cleaning up' the bus routes. This may impact the current stop times for your student(s), however those changes will be communicated to you. If you have questions or bus change requests, please contact the transportation team by calling the school or emailing at transportation@ngagso.com
- Students enrolled in the after-school program will be taken off of the PM bus transportation routes. Students will not be able to go "back and forth" between staying after-school and riding the bus. Alternative transportation must be arranged on days that students are not staying for the program.
- A huge shout-out to Abundant Life Ministries here in Greensboro for donating a variety of supplies for our students! We appreciate all of our community partners, and are thankful that they think of us!
- Please go to <u>ngagso.org</u> for critical information about our school. This will replace the current site, so please bookmark this and share!
- Help us recruit! We want more students to be a part of the NGA family! Share the things that make NGA stand out (small classroom sizes, Academic Coaches, wonderful facility, transportation provided)

Upcoming Events

- ❖ Thursday, September 16th- NGA Board Meeting at 6pm (Virtual)
- **❖** Friday, September 17th Mandatory Workday (no school for students)
- **❖ Thursday, September 23rd- Virtual Curriculum Night (save the date)**